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September 4, 2013 
 
       
      
Kathryn & Manuel Ramirez 
4408 – 29th Avenue South 
Minneapolis MN 55406 
 
VIA US MAIL 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 351 Ramsey Street 
 
Dear Mr. & Mrs. Ramirez: 
 
This is to confirm that on September 3, 2013 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 
September 24, 2013 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall & Courthouse.  Ms. Moermond asked 
that you provide a work plan with deadlines in completing the items on the list.  Supervisor Fire 
Inspector Leanna Shaff made an exterior inspection of the property today to look at the posts 
and supporting members.  A staff report will be given on what she saw at her inspection.  
Please note that item(s) requiring permit(s) has to be done by a licensed contractor.   
 
Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
Mai Vang 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Jeremy Hall (email) 
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